
ONLINE ORIENTATION SESSION 

An online orientation session was held on Saturday, April 6th, 2024, which aimed at facilitating 

a seamless transition and familiarizing parents with the school's intricacies for the upcoming 

academic session 2024-25. Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia, the Vice Principal, led the session 

alongside the school staff. The purpose was to provide an overview of school policies and 

address the queries of the parents. Towards the conclusion of the meeting, a comprehensive 

PowerPoint presentation outlining the school's procedures and protocols was shared with the 

parents. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


